Celebration of Life for Ray Branch

The Members of Carpenters Local 792 were deeply saddened to hear of the death of our friend
and Brother, Ray Branch. Ray’s life will be celebrated tomorrow, November 18. Funeral details
are attached.

We extend our deepest condolences to Ray’'s family, friends and colleagues.

https://www.collinsandstonefh.com/obituary/Alfonso-Branch?fbclid=IwAR1gnYFOmw91CZRaK4SPtUrICzK
2nKyZBmQafRRKK5NBf3D5v3Taw0iuY -U#obituary

Park District Labor Meeting

Carpenters Local 792 was proud to be part of the recent Rockford Park District board meeting
where checks from Rockford United Labor for the proceeds of the Labor Day Picnic ($10,000) and
from Carpenters Local 792's Annual Golf, Grill & Guitar’'s Golf Outing ($5,000) were presented.
Thank you to all who contributed to the success of these events in support of our incomparable
Park District!

Tradeswomen United

Mid-America Sisters, including Local 792 members Rebecca Snider & Christine Ballard-Huffman
did a great job supporting the launch of the newly formed group Tradeswomen United yesterday
evening. Tradeswomen United covers the Northwestern Illinois area, representing all of the
trades and promoting women in the trades. Our sisters have been an integral part of the
formation of this new group.

Tax Fraud Awareness

Carpenters Local 792 is proud to be at the forefront of Tax Fraud Awareness. We appreciate
Mayor Tom McNamara and the Rockford City Council for allowing us time to highlight this
important issue at the Monday 04/17 City Council Meeting.
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